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RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE

 

TO:      RESIDENTS OF TOWN OF CENTURY AND ALL WATER CUSTOMERS

PWS   1170613

THE JANUARY 17, 2024, “PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE” IS HEREBY RESCINDED
FOLLOWING REPAIR OF A BROKEN WATER LINE AND THE SATISFACTORY COMPLETION OF THE
BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWING THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL TOWN HALL AT 850-256-3208.

 

CONTACT: HEATH BURKETT

CONTACT POSITION: WATER OPERATOR

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

https://www.townofcenturyflorida.com/community/page/boil-water-notice-rescinded-january-22-2024

